
NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION
THE SOUTH CENTRAL WASTEWATER AUTHORITY AND 

THE APPOMATTOX RIVER WATER AUTHORITY

Notice is hereby given that the South Central Wastewater Authority and the Appomattox River Water 
Authority (the "Authorities") will hold a joint public auction for Surplus Items on Thursday, May 23, 
2019 at 8:30 A.M.  The Public Auction will be held at 900 Magazine Road, Petersburg, VA 23803. Click 
here for a complete pictorial listing with descriptions of the items being auctioned.  You may also stop 
by in person from Monday, May 20, 2019 thru Wednesday, May 22, 2019, during the hours of 8:00 A.M.-
2:00 P.M to view the items prior to the auction.  The items being auctioned will be “AS IS”, No Returns, 
No Warranties. Payment Terms are Cash and Carry. Delivery Terms are buyer is responsible for pickup 
and removal of purchased items. 

http://arwava.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/ARWA-SCWWA_SurplusEquipment.pdf
http://arwava.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/ARWA-SCWWA_SurplusEquipment.pdf

